
Community Information Meeting 

Thursday, January 10, 2019 

5:30 – 7:00 p.m. 

Montgomery Elementary School, Library 

1441 Danbury St, Davis, CA 

Following extensive community stakeholder outreach in 2017, Yolo County 

Health and Human Services received funding to construct a behavioral 

health wellness center in South Davis as well as funding for an adult 

residential treatment center. 

In 2018, the County and Yolo County Housing identified two of the existing 

buildings at the Pacifico Apartments, as sites that could house these 

programs and that would provide complementary services within the Davis 

community. Pacifico is an affordable housing development, which is 

restricted by the City to serve low income populations.  

The County and Housing Authority have submitted a permit application to 

the City and held community outreach meetings for the project proposal. This 

will be the third in a series of meetings, but the first since the filing of the 

application submittal.   

Please join us for a program overview and review of the permit application 

as well as to ask questions relating to the Conditional Use Permit application 

contents and next steps. We look forward to seeing you. 

AGENDA  

1. Sign In 
2. Welcome 
3. Team Member Introductions 
4. Overview/Background of Site 

a. Why this location? 
5. Conditional Use Permit Application  

a. What is in the application? 
b. What is the process going forward? 

6. Facilitated Q/A: Questions, Concerns, Design Considerations 
7. Wrap Up 



Project Timeline 

 

- December 18, 2018 – Project application submitted to the City of Davis 

 

- January 10, 2019 – Montgomery School Library, community information meeting 
regarding program and review of application 
 

- February / March 2019 – City of Davis Social Services Commission 
 

- February / March 2019 – City of Davis Planning Commission 
 

- TBD – City of Davis City Council   
 

 

Please be aware that the City of Davis Social Services Commission, Planning Commission, and 
City Council are tentatively scheduled to discuss the project in the months listed above.   


